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Friday 31st March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Year 3 River Thames trip

On Monday 24th April 2023, the children in Year 3 will be visiting the River Thames and going on the
Thames Clipper in line with our geography topic of rivers.

We will be identifying the features of a river as well as linking it to our history topic of the Victorians and
how the river was used to create a new sewage system for London. As the children will be traveling on
the river by Thames Clipper River Boat, there will be a cost of £7.50 per child to cover this, payable on
Arbor.

We will be getting public transport and leaving school at 8:30am promptly and returning by
approximately 3:30pm.

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch to be eaten in Greenwich Royal Park. In addition, please also
provide your children with a bottle of water and any additional healthy snacks they may need for the
journey and put this all into a comfortable bag that they can carry with them. Children entitled to free
school meals, can be provided with a packed lunch from the school kitchen. Please let the teacher
know, in advance, if your child requires a free school packed lunch. Please note; a free school meal
packed lunch cannot be ordered on the day of the trip.

Please make sure your child is wearing a full school uniform with a suitable coat and sensible
shoes/trainers for this trip.

If you wish for your child to attend the trip please give your permission on the Arbor app as soon as
possible and preferably by Monday 17th April.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

The Year 3 team
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